
Written Communications 
Public Comments – Received 9/10/24 

From: Jett888 Jett888   
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 11:54 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@chulavistaca.gov> 
Subject: submitted comment for Sept 10th Meeting ROHR PARK Equestrian Arena Still locked 

 

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do 
not open attachments unless you can confirm the sender. 
PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to 
reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov 

When are you going to talk to Richelle Farley, your "tenant" and Licensee in Rohr Park and she's the 
President of Sunnyside Saddle Club who continues to lock a public Facility (equestrian arena) as 
this violates your own municipal code 2.66.010 as well as CA State Resource codes 5400-
5409?  (Parks are for the Public) Also, please inform her that removing the peoples' public notices 
on public message boards located in the Public Park is a violation of the 1st Amendment.  
 
The equestrian arena located in Rohr Park is an integral facility to the local horse 
community.  Allowing Privatization and requiring a membership to use the facility  
goes against Chula Vista's own municipal codes.  
REMOVE the PUBLIC NUISANCE and give back this facility to the public. 
 
Sunnyside Saddle Club (SSC) has only used this arena 2 times the entire year- while the community 
is locked out. Idyll parks/facilities is not the intent or purpose of Parks 
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